MUPY welcomed an exchange student from Chiba University, Japan

January 17, 2020

On Friday, January 17, 2020, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Satit Puttipipatkhachorn, Head of Department of
Manufacturing Pharmacy, along with MUPY students welcomed Mr. Etsushi Yoshikawa, a Japanese student
from the Graduate School of Pharmaceutical Sciences, Chiba University, Japan. He has participated in

a professional training program focusing on manufacturing pharmacy at MUPY’s Manufacturing Pharmacy
Department and external training sites during January 17 - February 15, 2020.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2659



